[image: image1.jpg]_ ,ﬁESTA‘
< 5\
& 60&




[image: image2.jpg]



_____________________________________________________________

PRESS RELEASE

Date of Release:   April 23, 2011 

The Tomah Police Department is participating in the second National Prescription Drug Take-Back Day, Saturday, April 30, 2011 at the Tomah Police Department.  The “Take-Back” hours will be 10 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

All media outlets receiving this release are encouraged to inform their viewers, readers, or listeners of this national effort to “Take-Back” unused or expired medications.  Please use any or all of the information contained in the attachment as provided by the Drug Enforcement Administration.  

Any assistance in the promotion of this effort that is a public safety concern and public health issue is appreciated!

Thank you,

Lt. Ron Waddell

Support Services 
Tomah Police Dept.

       �


Wesley D. Revels


Chief of Police





Tomah Police Department


805 Superior Avenue


Tomah, Wisconsin 54660


 


Phone (608) 374-7400


Fax (608) 374-7413


tomahpolice.com








